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AGENDA INFORMATION SHEET 

DEPARTMENT: Finance 

ACM: Christine Taylor 

DATE: June 17, 2025 

SUBJECT 

Consider adoption of an ordinance of the City of Denton ratifying the submission of an application to the 
North Central Texas Council of Governments (NCTCOG) FY 2026 to 2027 Solid Waste Grant Program in 
the amount of $25,025 for trash and recycling containers; and providing for an effective date.  

BACKGROUND 

The Solid Waste Department is seeking $20,025 in grant funding through the NCTCOG’s Fiscal Year 2026 

to 2027 Solid Waste Grant Program to purchase and implement standardized trash and recycling sorting 

waste containers for all City buildings, consistent with the 30TAC 328 Subchapter K requirements. The goal 

is to enhance waste diversion rates and promote proper recycling practices among City staff. 

The proposed containers will be clearly labeled and designed to facilitate the separation of common 

recyclable materials (e.g., paper, plastic, glass, aluminum) from general waste. A key component of this 

project is the inclusion of a custom message on each container. This message will be specifically tailored by 

the Solid Waste and Recycling program to educate users on the correct materials to be placed in each bin, 

aligning with the City's specific recycling guidelines and program initiatives 

Grant applications were due on May 21, 2025. The application requires a resolution within thirty days of the 

application close date and no later than June 21, 2025, from the governing body authorizing the application 

submittal as well as receipt of funding if awarded.  

RECOMMENDATION 

Staff recommends approval of the resolution. 

FISCAL INFORMATION 

There is no grant match requirement for this grant program. 

EXHIBITS 

Exhibit 1 – Agenda Information Sheet 

Exhibit 2 – Ordinance  

Exhibit 3 – Grant Application 

Respectfully submitted:  

Jessica Williams 

Chief Financial Officer 



Prepared by: 

Daniel Jones 

Senior Grant Analyst 


